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Submission on The Joint-checkpoint in West Kowloon Railway Station

The Federation of Hong Kong Hotel Owners strongly supports the implementation

of the joint-checkpoint in Hong Kong’s Express Rail Terminal.

The Express Rail with over 28,000 km in China will provide convenient and efficient
connectivity for people on both side of the border who are travelling for business or

leisure to Hong Kong from the Mainland and vice versa.

The similar joint-border control system has been working well for years in Shenzhen
Bay Port, which is on the mainland territory and has been leased to the Hong Kong
government. On the other hand, there are already international precedents for similar
joint checkpoint arrangements, such as ones between Britain and France and
between the United States and Canada. We believe the joint-checkpoint in the

railway station would have great success by having a good examples beforehand.
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